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BOIL WATER NOTICE - RESCINDED
08/05/2023
On August 4, 2023, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the Town of Ponder public water system, to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform customers that the water from this public water system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes. 

The Town of Ponder has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or human consumption purposes. The water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of August 5, 2023. 

We will remain in Stage 4 Water Conservation until further notice.  
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